From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:29:39 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 1:41 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Steven Greenwald

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

It is hard to predict what the rate increase should be in Jan 2024. Costs might go up or down.

See what the company profit is at that time to determine if there should be a price increase. The company might be
able to absorb any differences in cost.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





